
Objection 1 
 

17 August 2015 16:56 
  

Paul Farrant  
Ziess 
10 Queen Street 

Haverhill 
CB9 9EF 

  
Dear Sir/Madam 
 

Re application for alcohol licence at 8-10 Queen Street Haverhill 
Suffolk CB9 9EF  Deja Vu Sandwich Cafe Ltd 

 
I own Ziess which is located next to the proposed application and am also 
the landlord of the flat above the shop known as 2 Murton Slade, and also 

the flat at the rear of the premises known as 3 Murton Slade which is also 
adjacent to the proposed application. 

  
I strongly object to this application being granted as the walls of the 

building are very thin and we can already hear talking, machines running, 
plates rattling and general noises during day time hours, if this was 
allowed to be open till late at night then it would impact on the quality of 

life for my tenants . My tenants are working people and need to go to bed 
at sensible hours and would find it very hard to do so with all this noise 

going on. This could affect my capacity to rent the flats out again if they 
decided to move out, thus causing me a large loss of earnings 
  

I also think that serving alcohol to customers sitting outside in the street 
during the day can cause anti social behaviour, and I thought it was the 

council’s policy to keep alcohol off the streets 
  
I do not have a problem with alcohol being served inside the premises in a 

controlled manner up till 5 pm 
  

Yours sincerely   
  
Paul Farrant 

  

APPENDIX 3 



Objection 2 
 

 
21 August 2015 16:53 

 
Alcohol licence for Deja Vu Sandwich Cafe Ltd at 8 Queen Street 
Haverhill Suffolk CB9 9EF 

 

I am the tenant of no 3 Murton Slade of  which my landlord is the owner 
of Ziess Paul Farrant.  I strongly object to this application being granted to 

Deja Vu because there is a lot of noise at the moment of banging of plates 
machines being operated  and loads of general noise coming from the 

property.  I  work all day and don't to come home knowing people are 
sitting inside or out of Deja Vu  drinking  alcohol and making loads of 
noise We have enough pubs in town that serve alcohol and I was on the 

understanding that the council policy was to keep alcohol of our 
streets.      

             

Yours sincerely 

 
Mr Battle 

  



Objection 3 

23 August 2015 20:18 
 

 
Ceylon Harty 

2 Murton Slade  
Haverhill 

Suffolk 
CB9 9DY 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Deja-Vu Sandwich Café Ltd alcohol license application  

I live at the above address which is adjacent to the proposed alcohol 
application premises. 

I object to the application for an alcohol license at 8-10 Queen Street 
Haverhill by Deja-Vu Sandwich Café Ltd. This is because I can already 
hear noise from the premises during the day opening hours as the walls 

seem to be very thin and I think that it is selfish for them to apply for a 
night time license, up to 11pm, as I have to work and go to sleep at a 

reasonable time, generally 9:30.  

The front of my flat overlooks onto Queen Street and the increase in noise 
from the premises from people drinking and spilling out onto the street 

will greatly affect my currently peaceful home.  

I was led to believe that they were trying to keep alcohol off the streets 
during the day and people sitting outside drinking does not conform to 
these regulations.  

Yours sincerely,  

 

Ceylon Harty  


